
ANNUAL JUNE CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
  

Since our current governing documents stipulate the necessity of 

conducting a congregational meeting during the month of June 

and before the end of June, and the safety of our voting 

members as well as compliance with the ongoing pandemic 

mitigation measures, the Congregation Council approved a 

procedure to adjourn the Congregational Meeting on June 7, 

2020, following determination of quorum, effectively postponing 

the congregational meeting.  
  

On June 7, 2020, the June Congregational Meeting will be convened remotely 

by Zoom, with the Council comprising the voting members present.  President 

Tom Blackburn will call the June Congregational Meeting to order and the lack of 

quorum will be determined.   At that time, there will be a motion to adjourn, 

postponing the remainder of the congregational meeting to a later date.  If on 

June 7, 2020, we know the date and location of that later session, it will be announced; 

if not, the congregation meeting will Adjourn to the Call of the Chair and the details of 

reconvening will be announced when known.  
 

For any questions contact Tom Blackburn at thomasblackburn15301@yahoo.com or 

717-774-1042. 
  

 


